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Ms Sorca Clarke T.D.,
Dail Eireann,
Leinster House,
Kildare Street,
Dublin 2.

Re: Parliamentary Question — 47673/21

To ask the Minister for Health the storage costs to date for the now defunct community hubs in CHOS;
and if he will make a statement on the matter. -Sorca Clarke

Dear Deputy Clarke,
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above
Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. | have examined the

matter and | outline the position as follows.

| have consulted relevant colleagues and | can confirm that there was no storage costs associated with any
of the Community Assessment Hubs in CHOS.

| trust the above is in order but please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any further queries in

this regard.

Yours sincerely,
Dervila Eyres

Acting Chief Officer
Midlands Louth Meath Community Health Organisation
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